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December 19, 2013

TTC Chair
1900 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario,

Md4S 172
Dear Madame Chair:

I am interested in making a presentation on improving safety
when loading passengers on our new streetcar fleet. This safety
modification would be for the benefit of passengers, in mobility devices,
using the ramp to access the streetcar as well as for those passengers
using the other 3 sets of doors. These new Flexity Outlook vehicles will
start replacing our current fleet of streetcars starting next year.

I was wondering if I could be added to the speakers’ list of an
upcoming meeting.

Sincerely, DEC 19 2013
Alan Yule



